
From: chief officer  

Sent: 10 November 2017 12:08 

To: Sarah Nicholas 

Cc:  

Subject: Asset of Community Value 

 

Dear Sarah, 

 

Further to our phone conversation this morning, I would just like to add to any evidence you 

have that the Uttlesford Community Hub is still a Community Asset, that this year our 

meeting room has been used on 266 occasions by local Voluntary Community Sector 

Organisations and others. The Hubs cafe' style lobby area is also regularly used by local 

people to meet i.e, the Stroke Club. It is also used as a Drop In area hosted by Family 

Mosaic to provide debt and other advice. It is a designated 'KeepSafe' location as part of a 

countywide scheme. It is also a Food Bank venue serving the local area. So in essence I 

strongly believe it is very much a Community Asset. 

 

I hope this info is helpful. 

Best wishes 

 

Clive Emmett 

Chief Officer  

Council for Voluntary Service Uttlesford 

Uttlesford Community Hub 

45 Stortford Road 

Great Dunmow  

CM6 1DQ 

ceo.cvsu@outlook.com 

www.cvsu.org.uk 

@cvs_uttlesford (twitter)   

  

01371 878400 
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